
 

 

 

January 26, 2023 

 

 

 

El Paso County Planning & Community Development Dept.  

Attn: Kari Parsons 

2880 International Circle  

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 

RE: Extension of the Front Range Midway Solar Project 1041 Permit.  

 

Dear Ms. Parsons, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request an extension of the El Paso County Colorado 

1041 permit that was amended on January 26, 2021, for the Front Range Midway Solar Project (FRMW) located 

at Southwest of Fountain around 18475 La Questa Dr., Fountain, CO 80817.  

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and supply chain issues, the project has been restricted in the 

proceeding with certain development items and obtaining equipment in a timely manner. The project as 

continued development activities, but we have been unable to complete the work outlined in the permit as 

planned. The pandemic has created a number of challenges, including delayed responses from EPC contractors 

that have impacted the projects’ ability to complete design of the project. Additionally, the supply chain 

disruptions have made it difficult to obtain the necessary materials and equipment needed to move the project 

into the next stage of development, which would allow us to submit our Site Development Plan for review by the 

county.  

 

The project continues to be committed to completing the design of the project to submit a Site Development Plan 

and moving the project closer to construction, as soon as practical. However, FRMW would like to request that 

you consider granting an extension of the permit to June 26, 2024 so that we can address the delays caused by 

COVID 19 and the supply chain.  

 

I would be grateful if you could consider my request for an extension, and I am willing to provide any additional 

information or documentation that may be required. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dave Iadarola  

Project Manager – Contract  

Candela Renewables  

720.732.3154  

iadarola@39northllc.com 

 

 

 

Candela Renewables, LLC 

360 Pine Street, Suite 500 

San Francisco, CA 94104 


